
 

 

 

 

 

Dated : 02nd August’2024 

 

The Na�onal Stock Exchange of India Limited    The BSE Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G      PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers 

BandraKurla Complex,       Dalal Street, Fort 

Bandra (E),        Mumbai – 400 001 

Mumbai – 400 051 

 

Sub : No�ce of Board Mee�ng 

 

Dear Sir, 

In terms of the Clause 29(1) of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 

notice is hereby given that the next meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on Monday, 

the 12th August, 2023, inter-alia, to consider and take on record the Un-audited financial results of the 

Company for the 1st Quarter ended on 30th June, 2024. In this connection the Trading Window of the company, 

which is already closed since 01st July 2024 shall remain closed for the Directors and Senior employees of the 

company till 14th August 2024 and it shall open from 15th August 2024 pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider 

Trading) Regulations, 2015. 

 

Kindly take note of the same & acknowledgement the receipt of the same. 

 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully     

for Globus Spirits Ltd. 

 

 

 

 

 

Santosh Kumar Pa�anayak 

Company Secretary 
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